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RSVP: to Devre ( dbristow@formations.ca) by Friday, March 7 



 

Remembering Bill Preston 

It is with great sadness that CSC Saskatoon shares the news of the passing of William (Bill) Preston on 
February 9th, 2025.  Bill was a longtime member of CSC and served on the Saskatoon chapter executive 

committee for many years as Legal OƯicer. 

Bill contributed greatly to the Saskatoon chapter of CSC. He consistently contributed legal articles to our 
newsletter, and to many other chapters across the country. He was also quick to volunteer to instruct all 
the education courses our chapter oƯered. Many students benefited from Bill’s extensive knowledge of 

construction law, and his humorous teaching style. Bill attended many chapter events over the years and 
his smiling face and quick wit always lit up the room. CSC Saskatoon sends heartfelt condolences to Bill’s 

family, friends, and colleagues. He will be missed. 

 

 

https://www.saskatoonfuneralhome.com/obituaries/william-preston 

 

 

 

 



 

CSC 4th Vice President Election  

is happening now. Our very own Wade Klassen is running! 

Please take the time to cast your vote.   

As a member you should have an email from our National OƯice with a direct link to vote.  So please check 
your junk mail if you haven’t received it. 

 

 

 


